
 
  
 
 
 

Pequot Health Care 
1 Annie George Drive 
P.O. Box 3559 
Mashantucket, CT  06338-3559 

                  

February 4, 2022 
 
Dear Doctors and Providers, 
 
Thank you very much for your service during this pandemic.  
 
Thank you also for taking care of our members who work at the Mashantucket Pequot Tribal Nation, 
and Foxwoods Resort Casino.  
 
As of January 1, 2022, we moved some of our members that you have seen in the past to the PHCS 
Practitioner and Ancillary network as part of our new Pequot Open Plan. All of this information is on 
the new benefit card provided to the members enrolled in this plan. 
 
Please continue to provide care to these members, collect the copay as before, and submit your 
claims to us for payment, even if you are not in the PHCS network. You WILL be paid for your 
medically necessary services to our eligible members at the highest benefit level and in accordance 
with plan terms. The Pequot Open Plan will provide full and final payment on behalf of its members.  
 
Please note there are plan members who still utilize care through the United Choice PPO network as 
reflected on their Advantage Plan benefit cards. 
 
We remain a self-funded employer sponsored health plan and commit to pay all of your eligible 
claims promptly through our MPTN-owned TPA: Pequot Health Care.  
 
Please submit all claims electronically to: 
EDI #37121 
Pequot Plus Health Benefit Services 
 
If you have any questions, we are here to assist you.  
 
Please call our concierge service MedWatch at 877-432-5663. You can also learn more at  
www.pequothealthcare.com/openplan . 
 
Thank You, 
 
Setu Vora M.D. Dale Merrill Christopher Manzi 
Chief Medical Officer SVP of HR and Administration President 
Mashantucket Pequot Tribal 
Nation 
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